Kimberly Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 3:52 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Re: 228 Armstrong
Kimberly,

As long as the permit is just for new lines and the storage tank for the gas it is fine to issue the permit as long as there is
nothing located in a flood hazard zone. | apologize for the delay. | have been on the road this afternoon. | hope that you
have a great weekend.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Sent from my iPhone

On May 6, 2022, at 1:54 PM, Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org> wrote:

I have McLamb’s LP calling me wanting this permit. They said they are moving the tank and the lines, |
didn’t know if it was ok to proceed

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org




